
26 July 2023 Our Ref: 4815352 
File Ref: MCU2023/0001 
Enquiries: Jorja Feldt  

Bridgeview Services Pty Ltd  
C/- Milford Planning  
PO Box 5493 
TOWNSVILLE CITY    QLD    4810 

Sent via email: info@milfordplanning.com.au 

Dear Sarah, 

Extension to Information Request Response Period 
(Given under Section 33.1 of the Development Assessment Rules) 

Council acknowledges receipt of your request to extend the Applicant’s response to Information Request period 
under section 13.1 of the Development Assessment Rules received on 26 July 2023. The current response to 
Information Request period was due to expire on 25 July 2023.    

In accordance with section 33.1 of the Development Assessment Rules, Council agrees to the further period 
requested, being three (3) months. The Applicant’s response to Information Request period is now due on 25 
October 2023.  

For further information please contact Jorja Feldt, Planner on phone (07) 4761 5300 or email 
development@charterstowers.qld.gov.au.  

Yours faithfully 

Hayley Thompson  
Executive Manager Community Building 
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